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CLSU INTERNATIONAL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION  
(CLSUIAA) 

P.O. Box 582713, Elk Grove, California 95758   

  

 

       September 29, 2013 
 

Dear Fellow Alumnus: 
 
Warm greetings from the USA! 
 
It is our honor and privilege to invite you to our forthcoming Fourth International Reunion to be 
held on February 1, 2014 at the Manila Hotel at One Rizal Park, 0913, Manila Philippines.  
 
Every two years, the CLSU International Alumni Association organizes a Grand International 
Reunion in Las Vegas, Nevada, USA. For the next Reunion, however, the Board of Directors of 
the CLSUIAA decided to host it in Manila, Philippines to kick-start the year-long 50th 
Anniversary Celebration of the elevation of CLSU from its humble beginnings as a school and 
college. 
 
As directed by the Board, we will assess US$100 to those residing outside the Philippines, to 
subsidize the Php 1000 peso tickets that will be sold to local alumni. For every $100 collected 
from expatriate alumni and friends, we will be able to offer 2 tickets at a 50% discount to local 
alumni. We need a commitment from at least 50 alumni residing abroad to make this work. We 
therefore request that you inform us ASAP if you can attend this event to assist us in planning 
the reunion. In addition, we also request that you share this information with your contacts on 
social media networks and you own email accounts. We need 50 participants paying $100 to 
make this work. If we get more than 50, we can proportionately increase the number of tickets 
available to local alumni.  
 
We look forward to your attendance at the Filipiniana Formal-Dinner-Dance on February 1, 
2014, at the Manila Hotel, from 5:00 PM to 12:00 AM. If you are unable to attend, please 
consider making a generous donation so we can invite more in country participants. 
Contributions and payments for expat tickets should be sent to: Norma B. Viray, CLSU IAA Inc 
Treasurer, P.O. Box 582713, Elk Grove, CA  95758. Locally based alumni, may deposit Php 
1000 to any Land Bank of the Philippines branch: Account Name : Zenaida Madriaga- Serna 
Account Number: 2961-0149-83; Land Bank of the Phils.(LBP) CLSU, Munoz Branch, Nueva 
Ecija. Once we confirm your payment, we will issue your personalized voucher that you can 
exchange for your dinner-dance ticket at the door on Feb 1. CLSU, Munoz Branch. 
 
We anticipate your favorable response to this invitation and please RSVP by October 30, 2013 
to help us plan the event. 
 
 

      Sincerely, 
      CLSUIAA Reunion & Homecoming Committee 

                       
     Fiorello B. Abenes, Ph.D.          Gerry D. Galinato, P.E.              Juanito  Campos      
           Co-chairman                             Co-Chairman                     CLSUIAA President 

 


